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Hello, 
 
New London High School will be holding Future Freshmen Night on January 10th from 5:00-7:00 pm. 
The event will focus on getting current 8th graders ready for the scheduling process that will begin in 
early January. Although the event is geared towards incoming freshmen all current students and 
families are welcome to attend. Current students and families may benefit from the following 
opportunities that will be available.  
 

 
 Visit with teachers and departments in preparation for scheduling and academic planning 

 Explore skills needed for success in college and careers  

 Course Offerings (All NLHS staff will be available to answer questions and provide support) 

 Course Pathways 

 Scheduling  
o How to assist your son/daughter 
o How to plan course sequencing 
o How to schedule through Skyward 

 Dual Credit Courses 

 Youth Apprenticeship  

 Advanced Placement  

 School to Work  

 The removal of class rank and weighted grades 

 Athletics and Activities 

 Special Education Services 

 
Our goal for the evening is to make sure all students and families are well-informed consumers of the 
educational options New London High School has to offer. We believe this knowledge will allow our 
students to maximize their educational experience. Students and families will be able to tour the 
building, visit with staff, explore all the clubs and activities NLHS has to offer, and learn about the 
upcoming scheduling process.  
 

Happy New Year, 
 

Brian Yerkey 

 
Brian Yerkey 
NLHS Principal 
 
 
 

 

 
 


